3/20/25
Honorable Representatives:

It is with sadness that I see Ranked Choice Voting under your consideration. I am writing to ask
that you vote against something the citizens of Oregon have recently (approximately 4 months
ago) voted against. The very idea that you, whom the citizens voted to be their Representatives,
would use your positions to try to implement something the citizens already told you by their
votes they don’t want, speaks volumes about your character.

Please vote no on Ranked Choice Voting. I'm sure you’ve already heard all the arguments
against it, but here we go again. To summarize: This process is confusing, and forces people to
rate and vote for individuals they don’t even like. It violates “one person, one vote”. It’s
expensive. There’s the cost of software, hardware, maintenance contracts, and personnel to
implement the process and count the votes — all of which the taxpayers pay for. Not to mention
that the person with the most votes, can lose. It is easy to see how idiotic this system really is.

In the future, I will definitely not vote for any candidate who has voted in favor of this system.

Sincerely i

/
7y Es Y 7(’? ’ /

/

Krista Bond




